
 



Reunion Report:

We had a fun and productive Palanca Party in October, and a small time of 
fellowship for our reunion following the party (not to mention some yummy pizza to 
munch!!!)  Hope to see all of our new Aventurites at the November Reunion!

  Upcoming Reunions and Other Dates:
 November   Reunion:   

Saturday, November 7, Assembly Meeting at 6:30, Reunion at 7:00pm 
1st Congregational Church of Thomaston
135 Main Street, Thomaston CT  Across from Adams Market

 Prayer Requests:

Please join me in praying for the Co-ed INKY  Via De Cristo #22 weekend that is happening the 
weekend of November 5-8.  Also for the Women's Cursillo weekend in Calgary, Alberta Canada on the 
same weekend. Their communities were praying for ours when our weekend happened, and now we 
can support them. 

 Please feel free to send prayer requests to our ‘prayistas’:

Barb Clavette ( JEClavette@snet.netor 482-0172) 
Sandy Miller ( SanJeanM@AOL.comor 482-5601) 

 They will pass the appropriate ones along to the Croaker to be listed here and send out emails to the prayer 
chain. Be sure to let them know if you wish to remain anonymous or if you don’t want the prayer published at 
all.

  Servants of Aventura:
 President Emily Lamy …........................................(860) 484-1562
 Vice President  Matt Johnson …........................... (860) 489-9606
 Treasurer  Amanda Morse....................................  (860) 806-2825
 Corresponding Secretary Amanda Johnson ….....(860) 489-9606
 Recording Secretary Elizabeth Mefford …...........(860) 201-7150
 Publications   Amanda Johnson …........................ (860)489-9606

 Information & Registration Art Richards Jr. …....(860) 307-4806 
 Reunions Amanda Johnson …................................(860) 489-9606
 Prayista   Barb Clavette ….....................................(860) 482-0172
        Sandy Miller  ….................................... (860) 482-5601

 

Miscellany:
For information on Aventura, contact Art Richards at  
Registration@AventuraCT.com or call (860)-307-4806.
To put something into the Croaker, email Amanda Johnson at groveramanda@hotmail.com.
Follow us on Twitter   @AventuraCT
For people who have been on an Aventura weekend, join AventuraCT on  Facebook!

  


